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      Minutes from the February meeting.  
 

1. 11 members present. 

2. Opened with treasury report. The news is that our field rent is being increased for 2018. The 

new rent is $2000.00.  With this increase we will need as many members as we can find. Fred 

reported that we only have 17 paid members at this time. If anyone has ideas on ways to bring 

in new members please let us know. 

3. It is that time of year again. You can send your 

2018 dues to Fred. Fred's address is at bottom 

of page. Remember any dues paid after the 

March meeting will have a $10.00 late fee 

added. 
4. You also need to check your AMA and renew if needed. The AMA site lists 5 members that 

have expired memberships. 

5. We will start the 2018 mowing list at the next meeting so think about joining the fun and let us 

know if you can help. 

6. Thanks to Dell, we now have an ad in the American Legion news letter. This will run for a year. 

See the attached copy. 

7.   Toby reported that he has the sanction for the IMAC contest. He is also asking for any leads      

 on where to send requests for sponsorship donations. 

8. We will finalize a date for the Spring field clean up day at the next meeting. 

     9.  Reminder: we need to call the Wilmington tower before flying. Instructions are posted at the 
 field.  
 

 Next Meeting is March 1 , At the Bowersville Fire 
House at 7:00 PM. 
 
Dues may be sent to Fred Ford at 1147 Southridge Ave. 
Wilmington OH 45177 
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